Hunsterson
Nantwich
CWS35 7RB

8™ February, 2010

The Licensing Section,
Cheshire East Council,
Municipal Buildings,
Crewe

CW1 2BJ

Dear Sirs,

We wish to object to the Public Entertainment Premises Licence Application on land at
Bridgemere Lane, Hunsterson, for the following reasons.

1. Inappropriate Location

This is Agricultural Land which is too small to accommodate 1,000 plus people together with
cars and vans and other equipment. Also the presence of a deep pool at the rear of the field
could be a serious risk of drowning. Also the 2 Emergency Exits are across a stream onto
another person’s property. There is also a high voltage cable across the field that could also be

a potentially serious danger.

X' 2. The narrow country lanes and all the surrounding Highways Network are totally inadequate
for high levels of traffic. This has already been stated in a Report by Her Majesty’s Inspector.
Also the site is situated where the only entrance/exit is on a very dangerous bend. .

/\ 3. The Noise from Amplified Music in the Open Air will cause very serious disturbance and
much distress not only to local residents but also to cattle and horses and wildlife over an

extremely large area of this countryside. /;(

4. The Toilet facilities for 1,000 plus people is another cause for concern and may well lead to
trespass and invasion of surrounding land and properties which would be completely
unacceptable.

If, therefore, this Licence should be granted for such Events it will mean that the Peace and
Quiet of this whole area of Cheshire Countryside will be destroyed and spoilt for local
Residents and Wildlife in Perpetuity.

Yours faithfully, , %
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